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PRESS

RELEASE
news from the asticus group  /  gothenburg  -  brussels  -  london  -  paris


DELISTING OF ASTICUS’ SHARES

The board of directors of Asticus today decided to apply to the Stockholm Stock Exchange for delisting of the company’s shares from the O-list.

The last day for trading of the shares is 29 December, 1999.

Gothenburg on 17 December, 1999

Torbjörn Seifert
Managing Director


For further information please contact: 

Torbjörn Seifert, Telephone: +46 31 837 850
Bo Ahlén, Information/Investor Relations, 
Telephone: +46 31 837 860, mobile +46 70 326 78 60 
e-mail: info@asticus.com
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